13/02/2017 Gmail - Proposals 1a, 1band 1c

E James Price <james.price61@gmail.com>

S i

! Gma

Proposals 1a, 1b and 1c
2 messages

James Price <james.price61@gmail.com> Thu, Jul 28, 2016 at 1:36 PM
To: david.hogendijk@mirvac.com, 1DH - Tristan - Facilities Manager
<facilitiesmanager@onedarlingharbour.com>, Jeff Horn <jeff@elton.com.au>

Dear David,

Thank you for taking the time to present anocther two potential options (1b and 1c¢) for development of the
site to the Executive Committee of One Darling Harbour last Tuesday night.

The comments made that night on both alternatives to the original proposal (1a) by our committee members
had the expressed caveat that they were the personal comments of the person making them. '

In any case, given the short time frame required by you for a response to the proposals that we were shown,
without any technical detail including numbers of floors, etc, we do not consider that any of proposals have
any merit.

We must register our real disappointment with the manner in which the "consultation" required under the
SEARSs has proceeded. Our views as to the siting and size of the proposed re-development have simply been
ignored.

Whilst we of course remain open to further consultation, it can't be based on a suggestion that we have to
pick from three very poorly conceived schemes.

We will oppose any proposal which fails to meaningfully respond to our views.

Yours sincerely
James Price
Chairman

One Darling Harbour
SP 49259

David Hogendijk <david.hogendijk@mirvac.com> Fri, Jul 29, 2016 at 9:07 AM

To: James Price <james.price61@gmail.com>, 1DH - Tristan - Facilities Manager
<facilitiesmanager@onedarlingharbour.com>, Jeff Horn <jeff@elton.com.au>
Thanks for your email James.
We will continue to consult with you as we progress further.

Regards

David.

From: James Price [mailto:james.price61@gmail.com]
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